
 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
As someone with anaphylactic peanut, tree nut and soy allergies, I might suggest avoiding major 
allergens offered on any form of transport in general.  Second best is asking during registration whether 
the customer has any dietary restrictions and accommodating them in an allergen-free zone. No 
allergen-containing food would be served within 10 feet or more of this zone. 
 
Warmly, 
 
Katrin 

 


